
Missions Focus  
Mission Focus: Mission Trip to 

Kentucky 
Remember in prayer the mission 

team leaving on Saturday, Septem-
ber 19th-26th to work at Laurel Mis-
sion. Pray for safety in work and 
travel.  May this be a time of show-
ing and sharing the love of Christ to 
each other and to those they will be 
serving. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Packets 
There are packets of reports from 

the September meeting of the Local 
Board of Administration on the 
chapel table. These reports are 
available for anyone who is interest-
ed in the work of the LBA as it leads 
PSC. 
 
 

Rhodes Grove Camp 
Baseball & Softball Camp 
Registration Now Open! 

Camp is from October 2-4.  The 
cost is $150 per camper, and in-
cludes a t-shirt, devotional book, 
meals, overnight housing, and 1-1 
instruction.  For more information, 
please contact Austin Masser at 
Austin@rhodesgrove.com.  
 
 
 

 
Prayer Corner 

 
Prayer Focus: Strength and encour-
agement for church volunteers 
 
Church of the Week: Shippensburg 
Church of the Brethren 
 
Missions Focus: Mission Trip to Ken-
tucky 
 
Prince Street’s Ministry Focus: Wor-
ship Commission 
 
Health Needs: 
Jackie C. Arlene C. 
Joyce Z. Dave L. 
Holly W. Heidi P. 
Lee H. Marcia 
Anita B.  
 
Other Needs:  
Tyler Evan 
Colby Lilly 
Unspoken Our church 
Home care family 
 
Answered Prayers: 
No cancer 
 

September 13, 2020 

SSID:  
PrinceStreet 
Password:  

princestreetchurch 

Offering Envelopes 
Your new offering envelopes are on 

the table at the back of the sanctu-
ary. Please write your name on the 
first envelope you use. If you are not 
currently using the numbered enve-
lopes, but you would like to begin 
using them, you are welcome to 
take an unmarked box of envelopes. 
For those who use these envelopes, 
a record of your giving is generated 
which can be used for income tax 
purposes. If you have any unused 
envelopes in your current box after 
July, please dispose of them. 
 

 
Wednesday Morning Prayer  

& Bible Study  
The Wednesday morning prayer 

and Bible study will start back up on 
September 16 at 10:00 am.  We’ll 
be meeting in the chapel area.   The 
study for this fall will be Warren 
Wiersbe’s Be Confident: Live by 
Faith and Not by Sight.  It is a study 
on the New Testament book of He-
brews.  Being encouraged to live 
confidently is something we could 
use in these times!  Please join us 
for this 12 week study.  Please con-
tact Michele Bock ASAP so that 
enough books can be ordered.  717 
377 8508, (call or text) or gmc-
bock@hotmail.com.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Prayer Requests & Praises 

Any prayer requests or praises    
can  be   called   into   the    church   
office,    or email    the church office 
at   office@princestreetchurch.com. 

 
 

Offering   
September 6th ................ $5,226.03 
Offering needed weekly.. $7,800.00 
 
 

Offering 
Offering can be continued through 

these options, at the church service, 
online or through the mail.  If you 
need assistance with online giving, 
please call the church office @ 717-
532-8404.  Checks can be mailed 
to: 
Prince Street Church 
17 N. Penn Street 
Shippensburg, PA 17257 

mailto:gmcbock@hotmail.com
mailto:gmcbock@hotmail.com


Sermon Information 
This Sunday, September 13th, 

Pastor Mark Witt will be our speak-
er.  Sermon title is “Should Chris-
tians pray the Lord’s prayer?”  Scrip-
ture is Matthew 6:5-13. 
The sermon will be put on Face-

book and on our website.  To make 
it easier for you, there is a link on 
the home page of our website.  Just 
click the link and it will take you right 
to the sermon.  

 
 

Praying at the Crossroads 
Prayer is essential to our spiritual 

growth, yet few of us pray as often 
or as fervently as we would like. We 
turn to God only in moments of des-
peration and crisis. God wants us to 
turn to Him at every moment of our 
lives. In  Praying at the Crossroads, 
you'll learn from twelve of the Old 
Testament Leaders. These O.T. 
leaders include Moses, Joshua, 
Deborah, Hannah, Solomon, Joel, 
Jehoshaphat, Hezekiah, Habakkuk, 
Jonah, Daniel, and Nehemiah. Start-
ing on Sunday September 27th, 
Amanda Clever will be leading this 
video bible study for any adult that is 
interested. Class size is limited. 
Please sign up by September 15th 
by contacting the Church Office di-
rectly. If you are interested in a dif-
ferent time slot or have any ques-

tions, please contact Amanda Clev-
er. 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Help 
In the event of a death, serious ac-

cident or illness of a member or at-
tendee of our church family, please 
call the church office @ 717-532-
8404.  Once you have called the 
church office, Lee can then contact 
the family to see how we can help, 
and get permission to publish the 
news in the Insider, on Facebook 
and the website.  We want to care 
for those in our church family that 
are suffering.  You can help us 
greatly just by calling the church 
office.   Thank you. 
 
 

Thank You: From David Kline 
UB Global Associate Director 

We are so thankful for the many 
churches and individuals that in 
spite of not having in-person church, 
gave generously towards the gener-
ator fund for the Mattru Hospital lo-
cated in Sierra Leone.  The genera-
tor will contribute to the longevity of 
the hospital solar grid and increase 
income from community sales that 
go to pay hospital salaries.  The to-
tal amount given to the Easter fund 
was $ 17,100. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You! 
Wayne and I wish to thank our 

church family for the many birthday 
cards, food, emails, and calls we 
received celebrating our birthdays.  
It is wonderful to have friends who 
remember you when trials come into 
your life.  God is so good; Wayne 
and I have experienced God's 
hands at work concerning his 
health.  He has blessed us in so 
many ways.  We continue to trust 
Him and know He is in control.  God 
has given us so much peace, com-
fort and guidance.  Please continue 
to remember us in your prayers.  
God bless you all! 
 

 

 

 
 

HELP WANTED! 

Hey You! Yeah, YOU! We need your 
help! When church resumes and as our 
youth group (PSUth) grows (praise the 
Lord!) we need more leaders! Do you 
have 2 hours to spare on Wednesdays 
from 6:30PM-8:30PM? If so, then we’d 
love to have your help! Contact Pastor 
Seth for more information (717)-368-
0589. 
“The students in your ministry don’t 

need your clever ideas and great pro-
graming skills. They need a living mod-
el-a man or a woman of God who is 
passionate about his or her faith.”-
Doug Fields 

 
 

 Our 2020 Women’s  
Conference, “Together,”  

is going online! 
1.  We will gather online on Friday 

evening (Sept. 25) and Satur-
day (Sept. 26). 

2.  Our speaker, Lisa Litka, will 
lead us through our theme of 
“Together.” 

3.  We’ll have online opportunities 
for interaction, and ways for 
you to discuss, worship, and 
pray. 

You may choose to tune in on your 
own or with a few friends in your 
home.  We encourage ministry lead-
ers to organize viewing parties of 
any size based on your unique cir-
cumstances and state’s regulations.  
Please pray that God would unite, 
encourage, and bring fruit from this 
time “Together.” 

 

 
 

 

Psalm 136:9 

the moon and stars to govern the night; His love endures forever  


